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A Creative Arts and Science Magnet




Our class is off to a great start! We are so proud of the wonderful community we are already building together. The children have been sharing materials, helping one another complete activities, and offering positive feedback about one another’s work. This is going to be a fantastic year!
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Early Release
Early Release Days this year will be on 9/27, 10/18, 11/8, 1/17, 2/14, and 3/7. On these days, dismissal will be at 1:15. All early release days create time for professional development and collaboration (training and planning) for all our staff members. Thank you so much for your flexibility on these days!
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Request: Playground Equipment
Our class is in need of playground equipment. 
We would love to have some of the following:
sidewalk chalk, soccer balls, kick balls, basketballs, 
jump ropes, and Frisbees.
Change of Clothes
Please send a complete change of clothes that your child can keep in his/her cubby. Sometimes students have a bathroom accident, or they spill food or drinks on themselves at lunch. I’ve also had students slip in the mud outside after it has rained. The office no longer has changes of clothes, so please send a gallon size ziplock bag or plastic grocery bag with one full change of clothes just in case!  

If you would like to donate a change of clothes (top, pants, socks, and underwear) for us to keep in case a student does not have an emergency change of clothes, this would also be appreciated. Just label the bag “donated clothes.” The underwear needs to be brand new (unworn), but the other clothes can be used.
Water Bottles
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You are welcome to send a water bottle to school with your child each day. Children’s brains perform at their best when they are well-hydrated so we are happy to allow your child to keep water in their cubby or at their desk.

Painting/Art Project Shirt
Please send an old t-shirt (adult size if possible) that your child can wear for messy projects at school. Please put it in a ziplock bag, and label both the bag and the shirt with your child’s name. We will keep this shirt in your child’s cubby for the school year.
Parent Volunteers
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I am so thrilled that so many parents have offered to volunteer this year! I can’t wait! If you would like to volunteer, please stop by school some time and visit the library so you can complete the Volunteer Background Check on one of our computers (the website is only available through school servers so unfortunately you cannot complete it at home). It takes 4-6 weeks for us to receive your volunteer clearance. Once your clearance has come through, you will receive an email from the school system. When you receive your clearance, email me to let me know so we can schedule times for you to start volunteering.
If you are already cleared to volunteer, please send a note with dates and times that work best for you. I am particularly looking for help in the mornings anytime between 9:40 and 12:50. 9:40 – 10:40 will be math and 10:45- 12:45 will be our reading and writing block. Most parents like to come for one hour each week or every other week.
Parent Teacher Night
Thursday, September 19th 6:00 – 8:00 PM
Please join us on September 19th at 6:00 for our Parent-Teacher Night. We will share information about what your child will be learning this year and how you can support your child’s hard work to ensure that this year is a great success.  
Contacting Us:  Thanks to all the families who have already emailed or sent notes. We appreciate the updates and information.  Whenever you would like to contact us, feel free to write a note, call us at school (919-881-4894), or send us an email: kcaldwell@wcpss.net.



Ms. Caldwell’s 


September Newsletter





Dates to Add to Your Calendar:


September 6 – No School – Teacher Work Day


September 19 – Parent Teacher Night 


September 27 – Early Release Day (Dismissal at 1:15 PM)


October 18 – Early Release Day (Dismissal at 1:15 PM)











